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First name: Steve

Last name: Salisbury

Organization: American Motorcyclist Association

Title: 

Comments: 11/06/2018

 

Purpose/Subject: To ask about any change in motorized access

 

Phone Conversation between: Steve Salisbury, American Motorcyclist Association and Sandi Mack, USFS.

 

Topic: Steve wanted to understand if the road decommissioning planned would change off road motorized

access.

 

Outcome: I shared that there would be no change to motorized access with the Mid-Swan project.  He said, very

well.  He also commented that the description of the Mid-Swan project sounded like a very good ecologically

important projects.


